Summary of 2009 SRS conference survey results:

Some 50 individuals responded to the survey, and we very much thank those who participated.  Thanks also to Director Molly Mann who undertook the bulk of the work in developing the survey and was alone responsible for gathering the results.  The results indicated:

a) People are neutral to negative on shortening the duration of the conference.

b) The majority endorse the idea of expanding the conference from two concurrent panels to three concurrent panels in exchange for potentially smaller audience attendance for more time for paper presentations and discussion per panel.

c)  There was a preference to holding the conference on Saturday-Sunday to limit the overlap with SPEP.

d)  The majority of the respondents preferred that our conference continue to be held in conjunction with SPEP.

e)  A majority was strongly interested in greater geographic proximity between our conference and the SPEP hotel and was willing to have conference fees go toward room costs and less conference food.

f)  Several respondents provided useful ideas about panel topics, and a number suggested we should facilitate and expand upon international participation.

g)  A number of respondents also indicated that conference details, including acceptances, should be announced earlier so that individuals can more easily appeal to their home departments for financial support.

       We shall work to be responsive to these views.
